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August 29, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Your report concerning our 
broadcast on August 16, 1947, was 
checked with our station log and found 
to be perfectly correct. 

This letter will confirm your 
reception. Thank you for the _nterest' 
you have shown in our station. It was 
a pleasure to hear from you. 

Sincerely, 

MIKE BENTON. PRESIDENT 
MAURICE C. COLEMAN. GEN. MGR. 

=limy Kirby 
Program Manager 


